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WELCOME SUMMER 
June was most likely named from the Roman goddess Juno, 
patroness of marriage and the well-being of women. Another 
interpretation says that the name came from the Latin juvenis, 
“young people”.  
 
June Poems-  
It is the month of June,  
The month of leaves and roses,  
When pleasant sights salute the eyes,  
And pleasant scents the noses.  
  

–N. P. Willis (1807-67)   
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UPCOMING EVENTS/HOLIDAYS  
 

June 14th Flag Day – In the United States, Flag Day is celebrated on June 14. It commemorates the adoption of the 
flag of the United States on June 14, 1777, by resolution of the Second Continental Congress.  
 
June 18th Father’s Day – Happy Father’s Day- The first-ever Father's Day was celebrated on June 19, 1910 in 
Washington state, although it was not named a national holiday until President Richard Nixon signed it into law 
in 1972.  
 
June 19th Juneteenth – Juneteenth is a federal holiday in the United States commemorating the emancipation 
of enslaved African Americans. It is celebrated on the anniversary of the order, issued by Major General Gordon 
Granger on June 19, 1865. This day was first recognized as a federal holiday in 2021 by President Joe Biden. 
 
June 21st Summer Begins – Summer is the hottest of the four temperate seasons, occurring after Spring and 
before Autumn. At or centered on the summer solstice, the earliest sunrise and latest sunset occurs, daylight 
hours are longest and dark hours are shortest.  

 
 

 
 
Residents Birthdays 

❖ Deborah Howard 
❖ Thelma Beckham 
❖ Linda Ramirez 
❖ Steven Porter 
❖ Wanda O’Dell 
❖ Hank Reeves 
❖ Roy Jacobson 
❖ Jim Ryan 
❖ Jack Dellan 

 

  
Staff Birthdays 

❖ Lesha Duran 
❖ Charmaine Cordova 
❖ Kayla White 
❖ Lachelle Gordon 
❖ DeAnn Vickles 
❖ Giovanni Valles 
❖ Estela Hunter 
❖ Theresa Montano 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Federal_holiday_in_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Slavery_in_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/African_Americans
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/General_Order_No._3
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gordon_Granger
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gordon_Granger
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According to Public Health Order, as of Thursday, 

May 11th at 5:00 pm, the Coronavirus Pandemic 

has concluded. This being said, the Colorado 

Department of Public Health has extended 

Coronavirus precautions as their permanent 

standard. Please wear a mask if you are feeling ill. 

For questions about Coronavirus, please contact 

Justina Faulkner, Director of Nursing. 

The Argyle is near maximum capacity. Please be 

courteous in welcoming all new residents to the 

Argyle. For information regarding new move-ins, 

please contact Jeromy O’Neil, Director of Sales 

and Marketing. 

 

A friendly reminder that smoking is only permitted 

in the smoking area. The smoking area is located 

at the end of the Gardens hallway at the north 

east corner of the block. Smoking anywhere else 

within a six-foot radius of Argyle grounds is 

prohibited. For questions regarding the smoking 

area please contact John Sliz, Director of 

Environmental Services. 

 

The security system at the Argyle is currently 

being upgraded. The new nurse call system is in 

full function. New high-resolution cameras will be 

installed throughout the community. Finally, 

access control doors will be installed both to enter 

and exit the community, as well as resident 

rooms. 

 

We wanted to thank all of the Argyle Residents for 

their positive feedback and suggestions. 

The next Resident Town Meeting is scheduled for 

June 13th @ 2:00PM in the Highland Dining Area. 

All residents are invited! If you need assistance 

getting to the RTM please contact your Caregiver 

or an Activities Team Member. 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENT TOWN MEETING 

 

Q- Do residents have air conditioning in their rooms? 

A- Yes, all resident rooms are equipped with vents for air flow. For 

questions on air conditioning, please contact John Sliz, Director of 

Environmental Services.  

Q- Will the Argyle be providing shade for the smoking area? 

A- No, the Argyle will not be providing shade for the smoking area. 

For questions regarding the smoking area, please contact John Sliz. 

Q- Why was the first-floor balcony locked? 

A- The first-floor balcony was locked due to the growing number of 

residents smoking on this balcony. This balcony will remain locked 

until further notice. With questions regarding balcony access, 

please contact John Sliz. 

Q- Does the Argyle have overnight security? 

A- No, the Argyle has never had overnight security. There are 

however, a minimum of three staff members on site, overnight, at 

all times. With questions regarding overnight staff, please contact 

Lesha Duran, Resident Life Director. 

Q- When a resident presses their pendant at night, who gets the 

notification? 

A- All onsite overnight staff receive the page. The first available 

caregiver or QMAP will respond to the call. For questions 

pertaining to pendant pages, please contact Lesha Duran. 

Q- Will the common area bathrooms return after the remodel? 

A- Yes, all common area bathrooms will be replaced as bathrooms 

with the remodel. For questions about the remodel, please contact 

John Sliz.  

Q- When will the Argyle be getting a vending machine? 

A- The Argyle is currently in the process of vetting vendors for on-site 

vending machines. For information about vending machines, 

please contact Becky Trujillo, Director of Dining Services.  

Q- Can the dining room have a different system for ice for residents? 

A- Becky Trujillo will look at the current system and assess any 

changes that can be made. For questions regarding ice, please 

contact Becky. 
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May Favorites 


